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Letter to Parents from Muxton PTFA Chair

Good evening
We hope that all the children enjoyed tonight’s disco.

Unfortunately we did have a few issues with offering cash and SCOPAY
payments, leaving the shop until the end of the disco, as requested from
parental feedback from last disco to allow more time dancing, this resulted in
a 20 minute delay on exit of the first disco so we had to revert to opening the
shop during the disco.

We have identified that the new entry and exit route also caused some issues
with parents having children in other year groups, we can only apologise, this
was put in place to reduce the queue at the main gate.

If you have any suggestions, concerns or positive feedback from our events
please contact us through Facebook messenger or direct to our email address
Muxtonpta@hotmail.com

Please remember, we are not part of the school and can’t help with anything
other than our events, fundraising and activities.

Thank you to the parents who have raised any concerns and suggestions
directly to us, without constructive feedback we can’t review, action and
move forward.

Kindest Regards
Naiomi Harper

Chair of Muxton PTFA
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